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I am happy to report that Cara Horowitz, the Executive Director of the Emmett Center on
Climate Change and the Environment at UCLA Law, and her husband Stefan Grunspan are
the proud parents of Molly Claire Grunspan.  Molly joined the world on June 10.

So if you miss Cara’s blogging for the next several months you’ll understand why. 
Congratulations to Cara and family!

http://www.law.ucla.edu/home/index.asp?page=2390

